
From: Claudette McRobbie 
Sent: Sun 12/1/2019 7:11 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Crosswalk on Clarissa 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Claudette McRobbie 

Date: December 1, 2019 at 5:29:29 PM EST 

To: karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca 

Subject: Crosswalk on Clarissa 

Good evening Ms. Cilevitz, 

I’m writing today about the proposed crosswalk on Clarissa Drive which is being 
considered by the committee on Wednesday this week. 

I am unable to attend the meeting but would like to say how important this crosswalk 
would be to our residents of all ages.  Marian Nalley was the first person I know that 
worked on this for many years while she resided here.  Lately , Donna DeBacker has 
taken up the cause as she has seen so many close calls, as have I.   

Please consider this worthwhile project for the safety of all of our residents from both 
buildings. 

Thanks for your time, 

Claudette McRobbie,  

President, Board of Directors for 705 

Sent from my iPad 


